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Dear Valued Parent,  23 November, 2016 

SUB:  Innovation week 
Greetings! 
As part of the innovation week an Open Day is arranged for the parents to witness the work of the 
students on 24th Nov 2016 from 6:00pm to 9:00 pm in the school premises. Please find the invitation 
attached to this circular. 
Note: - 

- The let off time for all students on 24th Nov 2016 will be at 10:30 a.m. 
- School transport will be provided to the regular bus users and the participants with

request from parents.
- All participants should report to school by 5:30pm.
- Participants and volunteers will come in complete school uniform with school ID card.
- Non participant Students will come in school uniform accompanied by their parents.
- Gate Nos. A7 will be used for the entry and exit of parents.

Thank you for continuous support and cooperation in all our endeavours. Look forward to receive you on 
Thursday 24th November, 2016 in the school 

 AJS Administration 
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